
   

 

 

From: Sharon B. 
To: California Water Commission 
Subject: Comments about Drought Management 
Date: Monday, November 6, 2023 12:47:25 PM 

Water Commission,

 We need better ways to save water when we get the rain to help during drought years. When 
it floods streets and neighborhoods instead of being contained in underground vaults, or other 
means, it is not good water management. That is the first thing needed to tackle drought 
management. 

Thank you, 
Sharon Barnes 


